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WITH QRACKING/LEAKAGE HISTORY (BIN 1) AND HIGH SUSCEPTIBILITY PLANTS (BIN 2)

Response
CCDP* (IPE)
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Conditional core damage probability.
Licensee stated is intention to submit information to "qualify" the inspection.
Licensee stated is intention to shutdown and perform "qualified" inspection If it could not "qualify" previous inspection.

Licensee stated Its intention to perform "qualified" inspection of 100% of VHP nozzles prior to 12/31/01.

* Pending acceptability of licensee's supplemental response.
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.s PLANT'iS HAVING MODERATE SUSCEPTIBILITY TO PWSCC AS OF 10112001

Ranking Next Inspection Respon e
Plant Rankin -- M Respe

(EFPY) Date Method Acceptable?

Licensee stated intentions to perform 100% Eff. Visual Inspection at next outa~ge-ff'St. Lucie 2 only. in a telecon on I Ut I

the licensee stated Its intention to perform a 100% eff. visual insp. However, 100% may not be feasible due to Insulation

interference - licensee is reviewing info now and will provide feedback to the staff).

Licensee stated Its intention to provide more Information to the staff regarding the scope and schedule of inspection.

Licensee stated that it would reconsider its position re: scope of inspection and would provide feedback to the staff.

* Pending acceptability of licensee's supplemental response. As of 10/18/01
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r PLANTS HAVING MODERATE SUSCEPTIBILITY TO PWSCC AS OF 10/18/2001
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Plant Ranking
(EFPY)

I Next Insp~ection
I -I

I Response lI
Acceptable? l1

I I I
Date

_ , , .. _.... ............... f : ... . ......... . . . . . . . . . _ _ .
Licensee stated intenions to perform 1 00% Eff. Visual Inspection at next od .or Lucie 2 only. In a telecon on 1

the licensee stated its intention to perform a 100% eff. visual insp. However, 100% may not be feasible due to Insulation

interference - licensee is reviewing info now and will provide feedback to the staff).
Placed qualifications on achieving 100% inspection.
Licensee stated its intention to provide more information to the staff regarding the scope and schedule of inspection.

Licensee stated that it would reconsider its position re: scope of inspection and would provide feedback to the staff.

Pending acceptability of licensee's supplemental response. As of 10/18/01


